Center for JudiciaLAccountability, Inc. (CJA)

From: dcjs.sm.legal.foil <dgjslegalfoil@dcjs.ny.gov>

Sent: Wednesday, August 5, 2020 11:23 AM

To: Center for Judicial Accountability, Inc. (CJA)

Subject: RE: FOIL: "plan" for reimbursement to counties for DA salaries -- Gov's enacted aid to

localities budget bill for fiscal year 2020-21 -- #5.7503-C/A.9503-C

Dear Ms. Sassower:
This is in response to your attached Freedom of Information Law (FOIL) request.

Please be advised that your request is under active review and we anticipate that a formal response to your
inquiry will be provided to you by September 2, 2020. As part of the ongoing response to the COVID-19
pandemic, some or all agency employees may be working off-site. As such, there may be delays in response
to FOIL requests. If a record responsive to a request is only available in hard-copy format, that record’s
availability will be limited until further notice. Thank you for your patience during this extraordinary time.

Very truly yours,

Brian Garvey, Esq.
Records Access Officer

From: Center for Judicial Accountability, Inc. (CJA) <elena@judgewatch.org>

Sent: Wednesday, July 1, 2020 9:04 AM

To: dcjs.sm.legal.foil <dcjslegalfoil@dcjs.ny.gov>; dob.sm.foil <foil@budget.ny.gov>

Subject: FOIL: "plan” for reimbursement to counties for DA salaries -- Gov's enacted aid to localities budget bill for fiscal
year 2020-21 -- #5.7503-C/A.9503-C

ATTENTION: This email came from an external source. Do not open attachments or click on links from unknown senders or

unexpected-emails:

Attached is the Center for Judicial Accountability’s FOIL request to you of today’s date pertaining to the above.
Thank you.

Elena Sassower, Director

Center for Judicial Accountability, Inc. (CJA)
www.judgewatch.org

914-421-1200




